
 

From 16
th

  to 17
th

  September, a meeting reserved only for coordinators 

was held in the Italian  school  to evaluate the first year of the project and 

plan the activities and  mobility  for the second year. 

 On the first day, after the work session ,  the whole group went to 

Bevagna ,a beautiful town  where our guests could see one of the finest 

medieval squares in Umbria , a mosaic floor dating back to the second 

century A.D  (it is what remains of the Roman public baths) and visit some 

churches and the museum . 

The next morning we had the second and final working session, then, in 

the afternoon we went to Scacciadiavoli, a famous winery  situated 

amongst the beautiful Umbrian hills .There we had an interesting  guided 

tour and after tasting their wine  and the  local products we reached 

Montefalco. It is one of the most interesting medieval  town, also  famous 

for its dominant position( it is called “the balcony –rail of Umbria”) in fact 

it is perched on a hill top affording stunning views of the surrounding and 

olive groves .We admired the beautiful main square, walked through the 

ancient narrow alleys and visited  the Church of Santa Chiara and the 

Museum of San Francesco  where we could  admire the fresco cycle 

painted by Benozzo Gozzoli between 1450 and 1452 that depicts the Life 

of Saint Francis and a Nativity  by Perugino (early 16th century). 

This meeting and these moments made us  close-knit and made known to 

our partners the artistic and food and wine riches of our territory. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 


